
 

 

Sisters of St. Joseph 

called to: 

 

Love of God and love of 

neighbor without 

distinction 

Contemplative life in action 

The ministry of unity and 

reconciliation in a broken 

world 

To be all that God wants 

her to be in nature, grace 

and glory for time and for 

eternity 

 

 

 

“WHAT ARE YOU 

LOOKING FOR? 

COME AND SEE 
WEEKEND 

A RETREAT FOR WOMEN DISCERNING 
RELIGIOUS LIFE 

Jesus turned and saw the two disciples of John the Baptist 

and said to them, ‘what are you looking for?’ They said to 

Him, ‘Rabbi, where are you staying?’. He said to them, ‘Come 

and you will see’. So they went and saw where He was 

staying and they stayed with him that day. (John 1:39-41) 

 Jesus called the curious disciples of John to “Come 

and See”. He called them into quietness, away from 

the busyness of daily life, to be with Him, to 

answer their question, to listen to Him. 

The Sisters of St. Joseph in Canada invite single 

Catholic women who may be discerning religious 

life to a weekend retreat, at their beautiful, 

contemplative setting on Lake Ontario in Cobourg 

to “come and see”: 

 Come with your questions   

 Come to listen to Jesus’ call for you 

 Come and be welcomed in God’s gentle 

presence 

 Come to pray, share with others and explore 

religious life today 

The retreat will take place at Villa St. Joseph, 445 

Monk Street, Cobourg, Ontario beginning at 7pm 

on Friday April 24th until 2pm on Sunday April 26th. 

To register or for further details contact: Sister 

Mary Rowell (telephone 905-372-2741  

e-mail mrowell@csjcanada.org) 


